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Lou Sorensen Our ref: OlA 66183
fyi-request-7177-767ad0e0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Lou
Official Information Act request — Koru Club membership information

Thank you for your email of 27 January 2018 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA),
‘how many Air New Zealand Koru Club memberships does the Ministry of Justice have for its employees?’

The Ministry of Justice has a travel policy to ensure value for money and prudence when employees are
travelling on Ministry business. Only a small number of approved employees are entitled to have airline
memberships paid for by the Ministry. The Ministry pays for 38 employees to have Koru Club
memberships. Ministry employees are unable to accrue airpoints when travelling on Ministry business.

If you are not satisfied with this response to your request you have the right to make a complaint to the
Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the OIA. The Ombudsman may be contacted in writing, at
inffo@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely
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Andy Fulbrook
Acting Deputy Secretary Corporate



